
  
From: Cas O'Neill 

Sent: Thursday, 9 August 2007 8:40 PM 
To: Abetz, Eric (Senator); Adams, Judith (Senator); Birmingham, Simon (Senator); Trood, Russell 
(Senator); Parry, Stephen (Senator); Sterle, Glenn (Senator); Troeth, Judith (Senator); Nettle, Kerry 
(Senator); Evans, Chris (Senator); Ferguson, Alan (Senator); Hutchins, Steve (Senator); Johnston, 
David (Senator); Faulkner, John (Senator); Hogg, John (Senator); Carr, Kim (Senator); Wong, 
Penelope (Senator); senator.campbell@aph.gov.au; Fifield, Mitchell (Senator); Chapman, Grant 
(Senator); Fierravanti-Wells, Concetta (Senator); Colbeck, Richard (Senator); Cormann, Mathias 
(Senator); Crossin, Patricia (Senator); Wortley, Dana (Senator); Ray, Robert (Senator); Scullion, Nigel 
(Senator); Stephens, Ursula (Senator); Allison, Lyn (Senator); Barnett, Guy (Senator); 
senator.bernard@aph.gov.au; Humphries, Gary (Senator); Eggleston, Alan (Senator); Patterson, Kay 
(Senator); Ronaldson, Michael (Senator); Siewert, Rachel (Senator); Fisher, Mary Jo (Senator); 
Hurley, Annette (Senator); Conroy, Stephen (Senator); Coonan, Helen (Senator); Webber, Ruth 
(Senator); Watson, John (Senator); O'Brien, Kerry (Senator); Polley, Helen (Senator); Sherry, Nick 
(Senator); Joyce, Barnaby (Senator) 
Subject: NT Emergency Bills 

Dear Senators 
 
The NT Emergency Bills are inappropriate for the following reasons: 
 
    * they override the Racial Discrimination Act 
    * they have been pushed through Parliament and have not been well 
      thought through 
    * they are inconsistent with the recommendations of the /Little 
      Children Are Sacred/ report 
 
We ask you to vote against this bill, 
 
Cas and Chris O'Neill 
 




